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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Red Jacket 
 
Six boats started in the Red Jacket race last weekend which featured a Bermuda start. Michelle and 
Robert joined us on Elixir, their Saber 36, until they had a spinnaker mishap. The winds where switching 
from southwest to northwest with gusts up to 20 kts, so everyone dropped their spinnakers pretty quickly 
into the race. Mehitabel broached around crowbar then switched to a genoa for the rest of the race. 
 
Trevelyan, Richard’s Corsair 28,  screamed directly up the lake without a single tack or gybe strutting a 
rooster’s tail that could be seen almost a mile away! They may have hit a course record at 2 hours and 45 
minutes.  
 
The Red Jacket crew was warm and welcoming as always, when Susan plugged her car in by the pool 
they said, “that’s so Ithaca!” There was a lot of interest in Red Jacket people to crew on boats next year, 
which will be the 40th anniversary!  
 
Latitude race 4 
 
We will resume the latitude series next week and the skippers meeting will be at 1pm.  
 
Liz Clark  
CLCF Secretary 
CLCFCrew@gmail.com 
Fill out this form if you want to crew!  
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n_LfPARc55NnCE-Obu1DWKiSjRq2tq4MzQtkB0C58Sg/edit?ts=58e19192

